NO SMOKING

in the park

Starting July 1, 2025,

Kawasaki City will ban smoking in city parks

in order to prevent unwanted second-hand smoke,

improve safety issues caused by cigarette fires and littering,
and ensure a safe and secure environment for children and
other park users.

*This includes heated tobacco products.

We ask for your understanding and cooperation.
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